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October 17, 2019 
 
Glenn McLain 

601 E Hickory Street 

Denton, Texas 76205 

 

RE: “The Nook” at Emily Fowler Library (COA19-0007) 

 
Dear Mr. McLain: 
 
On October 14, 2019, the Historic Landmark Commission approved your request for a Certificates 
of Appropriateness (COA) to construct for a small amphitheater and hardscape/landscape 
improvements at the Emily Fowler Library. 
 
As a reminder, the COA is not a building permit.  All permits required for the subject work must 
be obtain prior to any work being commenced. 
 
If you have any questions or require additional information, please contact me at (940) 349-8328 
or via email at ron.menguita@cityofdenton.com. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
Ron Menguita, AICP 
Principal Planner 
 


